
The Management and Staff of Chongquing International Construction Corporation  (CICO) wish to congratulate 
His Excellency Y. K. Museveni and the NRM government upon your Victory in the just concluded elections. We 
salute you for providing a stable and peaceful environment for Social Economic growth.
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